
2-11-2019 SCCC Work Group Notes: 
 

 
The major topics we discussed: 
 
1) Possible next meeting date Wednesday (2/20/19) at 5.30, that is, just before the 
International Festival (2/23/2019).  
 
2) We need to finalize our choice for guest speaker. My sense is that we want somebody who 
can talk about partnerships in the Spanish-speaking world somewhat generally, not just the 
situation in one country. We need this confirmed by Wednesday. 
 
3) Carolyn's suggestion of Susan Siman as an MC is excellent. Carolyn or Jo will contact. We 
would need this confirmed by Wednesday, too. 
 
4) We need to finalize the flyer that we plan to pass out at the International Festival. Jo made a 
number of valuable suggestions. Charles will try to draft a version based on her suggestions, but 
all work group members should take a look at it and make suggestions. 
 
 


